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To: Environmental Services Committee             Date: 5th April 2016 

Correspondence report  

Copy correspondence available 

1. Northern Ireland Local Government Partnership on Traveller Issues, 23rd 

February 2016 

 

 The Partnership, as part of their ongoing training for elected members and 

officers representing council on the Partnership, is in the process of organising a 

study visit during the month of June 2016 to South Dublin County Council to 

examine their approach in providing Traveller accommodation and services to 

that community. 

 

The Partnership will meet all the accommodation and subsistence costs of this 

initiative leaving your council to meet only the costs of travel to and from South 

Dublin County Council for the elected representatives and nominated officers.  

The date agreed with the host council is 30th June 216. 

 

 

Committee is asked to note the correspondence from Northern Ireland Local Government 

Partnership on Traveller Issues. 


